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 Consent Item 

 
Date:  June 9, 2025 Division:  Student Services 
 
Subject:  Hazardous Route 
 
Background Information: 

• Each year, LISD administration brings forth hazardous routes for approval by the board 

• Last month, Student Services presented the report with no changes from the prior year 
except for additions from retiring campuses and those neighborhoods. 

 

Administrative Consideration: 
• Upon review and discussion with receiving campuses of the new enrollments, it was 

discovered that one route was omitted from the last month presentation. 

• The area south of Bellaire Boulevard that feeds Lakeland Elementary will need to be added 
to the 25-26 hazardous routes.  

• This additional route was brought forth in the June 2, 2025 Transportation Update 

 

Recommendations: 
• It is the recommendation of administration that the Board accepts and approves the added 

hazardous route for Lakeland Elementary 

 

Timeline/Report: 
• Route to be in place for the 2025-2026 school year 

 

  


